Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CITY OF FT. LAUDERDALE
NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL AND INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS FOR THE DESIGN, DEVELOPMENT, FINANCING, CONSTRUCTION, OPERATION, AND MAINTENANCE OF A MULTI-USE STRUCTURE WITHIN HOLIDAY PA

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida, has received an unsolicited proposal from a private entity pursuant to Section 255.065, Florida Statutes, for the design, development, financing, construction, operation, and maintenance of a mutli-Use structure with public parking, a surface level public parking lot, and a Fire-Rescue/EMS Substation located at NE 8th Street and NE 10th Avenue within Holiday Park. The City of Fort Lauderdale will accept other proposals for the same project on or before the 45th day after Tuesday, July 8, 2025. Other proposals for the same project must be received in writing in the City of Fort Lauderdale City Manager’s Office, 101 NE Third Avenue, Suite 2100, Fort Lauderdale, Florida, 33301, before 5:00 p.m. local time on August 22, 2025.

David R. Soloman, City Clerk

Publish:

Florida Administrative Register: July 8, 2025, and July 15, 2025

South Florida Sun Sentinel: July 8, 2025, and July 15, 2025
